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June 7, 2016 
 
 
STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite 100 
Denver, CO  80202 
 
Dear Members of the STARS Steering Committee: 
 
On behalf of Muhlenberg College, I am pleased to submit the STARS report 
which gathers data on our sustainability efforts on campus. These collected 
efforts are a culmination of a decade of commitment and progress from faculty, 
staff and students and we are pleased to submit this assessment for your 
consideration. 
 
To the best of our knowledge and ability it is complete and accurate and, as 
president of Muhlenberg College, I endorse its content. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
John I. Williams, Jr. 
President 
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